
	

	

	

	

	

Dear Families, 
 
Our organization and the WHS Art Department have been working hard all school year on creating a custom 
cookbook featuring recipes from you. This is your chance to share your family favorites with the rest of the 
WHS family. These cookbooks will be professionally published and are sure to be a treasured keepsake for us 
all. Money raised will be used to help purchase school, staff and student needs. A percentage of the proceeds 
will also go specifically to the Art Department. 
 
The students have participated in an art contest at school to design the cover & dividers for the book. Winners 
will be announced at a later date.  
 
So far, we have 190 recipes from 33 contributors. Our goal is to have every student, family and staff member 
represented. We are asking each family please submit at least 1-2 of your favorite recipes so you can be 
included in our cookbook. Many recipes from all families will ensure that our cookbook is a success. It does not 
cost you anything to submit recipes other than a few moments of your time. We are using Morris Press 
Cookbook’s web site to easily submit recipes online. If you do not have Internet access or would like to have 
our committee enter them for you, you can either submit hardcopies of your recipes to the WHS PTO care your 
child’s teacher or just email or text us a picture. 
 
Please continue to submit your recipes! The last day to enter recipes and accept book orders is February 19th. 
This way we can meet our deadline and ensure that the books will be published & returned before Mother’s 
Day.  
 
At this time, the PTO has no other fundraisers scheduled for the remainder of the year. This may be our last 
opportunity to raise any significant funds for the remainder of this school year.  
 
Cookbooks will be available for $15.00. Please make checks out to WHS PTO. If you would prefer to be 
invoiced via Square, please email us at WalterHillPTO@yahoo.com. There will be $2 service charged added to 
all Square orders. All cookbooks must be pre-ordered in order to ensure that you receive one. We will 
only order enough books to fill these orders.  
 
Thank you! 
 
To Submit Recipes Online: 

• Go to www.typensave.com and click ‘Login.’ 
• Enter the Username: WALTERHILL             
• Enter the password: boiling734 and click ‘Submit.’ 
• Enter your name and email, click ‘Continue.’ 
• Click ‘Add Recipes’ to begin adding your recipes. 

 
	

Thank you for helping to make this project a success! 


